Dear Legislators,
Please pass this bill. We in the motorcycle community would like to have the legal ability to ride safely between lanes when

traffic is bumper to bumper poking along. Especially in the summer when an air cooled engine needs to be moving in order for it to
not overheat. Also, this option gives us a margin of safety from being rear ended by an automobile or truck.

Thank you,

Gary Harris



